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Happy New Year! 
Welcome back! We hope you all had a Merry Christmas and we would like to wish you 
a Happy New Year and hope that 2019 is a good year for you and your family. A big 
thank you to everyone for your support last term, we value your involvement and   
commitment as part of our school community and look forward to sharing events with 
you over the coming months.   

School Meals Fun Day 
Our school meals service would like all children to join them for another school meal fun day on 
Thursday 17th January. The theme is ‘It’s a Pizza Party’. Invitations have been sent home with 
the children but please see the posters around school for the special menu with golden tickets and 
prizes to be won on the day! If you would like your child to join in the fun please register for your 
child’s free meal (R-Y2) or pay using your online Joinos account. 

Uniform reminders 
As it is a new term, we would just like to remind all parents and carers about the 
School Uniform Policy. All children should be wearing a white polo shirt/shirt, 
royal blue long sleeved sweatshirt or cardigan, grey skirt (knee length) or grey 
trousers and plain black or navy shoes with black or navy soles.  
Highly fashionable haircuts, including shaving and shaving of patterns into the 
hair and dyed hair is not allowed. Make-up, including nail varnish, is not permitted in school. 

Long hair should be tied back please. For PE children should wear navy shorts, a royal blue t-shirt 
with sandshoes or trainers for sessions. Thank you for your continuing support with our uniform     
policy. 

Contact Information 
Following Christmas, now is always a useful time to remind parents and carers to ensure we 
have your latest contact details in case of emergencies. This will also ensure that the first contact 
person does not miss out on any text messages. 

Please remember dogs must not be brought onto the school premises. 

Parents Meetings 
Our Spring Parent Meetings will be taking place on Tuesday 5th March and Wednesday 6th March where you will 
have the opportunity to meet with staff to discuss your child’s progress and will also be provided with an Interim 
Report. Nursery Parent Meetings will be taking place on Wednesday 6th March from 12.30pm. Further information 
and timings will be sent out in the near future. Thank you. 

Welcome 
We would like to welcome Mrs Tweddle to Redesdale Primary School who will be working with Miss Heaton in 
Year 1. Mrs Tweddle has already met the children and has been working alongside Miss Heaton last week to  
ensure a smooth transition. Unfortunately Mrs Johnstone is unable to continue working with us but we wish her 
all the best for the future. Thank you for your support in this matter.    
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